Draft Template:
Dear X Partner, 
In the state of XX you are a valued partner to our projections data team. Without your partnership, producing and disseminating the data wouldn’t be possible. As you know, projections data is valuable to help state and regional leaders determine education and policies for the future. 
Our labor market information office is a member of the Projections Managing Partnership (PMP), a nationwide network with the primary goal of helping states produce data-informed projections. The PMP is conducting a survey of workforce research partners across the US and would value hearing from you. As one of our valued collaborators, we ask that you take five minutes to respond to the short survey as we work nationally to continually improve projections. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact our office or the PMP staff (Jennie Allison - jallison@crec.net) with any questions. 
All best,
XX
State of XX LMI Director

